
Alexandra
Primary School

Foundation rest days: Wednesdays
from Feb 1 - March 6

Feb 2 - Grade 6 Swimming
Feb 13 & 14 - ‘Getting to Know You’
interviews
Feb 15 - Parents’ Group Meeting
Feb 15 - Cluster Swimming @ Yea
Feb 27 - House Athletics
Mar 5 - Cluster Athletics

Coming Up

Our purpose is to build a learning community that challenges and supports young
minds to develop as independent and lifelong learners, continually striving for

excellence. 
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Thursday 
February 1st 2024
 

Preps’ First Day! - P2
Sensory Garden - P3

Wellbeing and values - P4

Hats
Unfortunately our hat

order has been delayed.
New hats should arrive in
about three weeks. The
price of these new hats

will be $12 each.

Until then, students who
do not have a school hat
can wear any sunsmart

wide brimmed hat.



Prep First Day!
We have had a wonderful first week in Prep, full of fun, laughter

and learning! All Preps are to be congratulated on their
bravery and resilience as they have taken new routines and
environments in their stride. We are enjoying getting to know
each other in our new learning space and are excited at the

prospect that the learning year holds. Well done, Preps! 



Sensory Garden
We are so excited to announce that our new Sensory Garden

has been completed over the holidays. This has been a
project that we have been looking forward to for a long time.

Thank you to our whole community for all the donations and
fundraising efforts - we could not have done it without you.

A huge thankyou to our Parents’ Group for all the hard work
over the last few years to fundraise towards this goal.



As we begin our new year in our new classrooms, students and staff will be
working together to set up routines and classroom expectations for the year
ahead. An important part of this is reviewing our understanding of the APS

school values. Classes will be unpacking the meaning of ‘Care, Respect,
Integrity and Achieve’. Our values are an integral part of the culture of our

school and are one of the ways we work as a community to make sure our
learners feel safe and secure to explore, learn and be themselves. Please
make the time to have a conversation with your child about what these

values mean to them at school and in the broader community, it will help
them to see that they are important values for you as well!

This year, Alexandra Primary School will be taking part in School Wide Positive
Behaviour Support (SWPBS), in the coming weeks there will be more

information to follow. In Term 1, Kristen McInnes will be our Mental Health and
Wellbeing Leader, please contact her about any wellbeing concerns or

questions on a Monday, Wednesday or Thursday.

Wellbeing and Values





Music Lessons 2024
Unfortunately Dave cannot offer Music lessons at APS this

year. Currently we will not be able to have music lessons. If
anything changes we will let you know. 




